
Lung India • Vol 26 • Issue 4 • Oct - Dec 2009	 99

From the Editor’s desk

DOI: 10.4103/0970-2113.56339

Editorial

I am glad to say that the first year of our online submission, 
review and publication process completes with this issue. 
This issue contains all the pending articles that had been 
accepted for publication in the past. The remaining articles 
in the various stages of the reviewing process, which were 
received as hard copies, have been returned to the authors 
with the request for online submission.

The online submission process has been fairly satisfactory 
for all of us. This has not only quickened the process 
but also helped in the improvement of the quality of the 
journal. We hope to improve it further with the addition 
of more articles and other features. 

I seek a greater involvement and interest of the members of 
the Indian Chest Society to make this journal as influential 
and important in the overall health scene in this country. 
All members, particularly those with academic pursuits 
need to provide more inputs for the success of Lung 

India. Sharing knowledge and ideas with others is always 
satisfying. I may quote from the age-old wisdom – “As 
one lamp lights the other – nor glows less!” I may therefore 
request everyone to devote a little time and knowledge for 
the benefit of the journal. This will greatly help in the 
general growth of pulmonary sciences. 

I also invite your greater participation in the reviewing 
process of the journal. Those interested in this process 
are requested to write to us for inclusion of their names.

I am sure that with you all along, we shall continue to 
march forward.

S. K. Jindal

Chief Editor,  
Lung India.  

E-mail: skjindal@indiachest.org

“EDITOR LUNG INDIA”

Application/Nominations are invited from the members of Indian Chest Society to take over as editor of Lung India. In the 
last six years Lung India has made remarkable progress, and the Governing Body of the ICS is looking for a dynamic person 
to take it forward.
Application and nominations should include a complete CV that should highlight the candidate’s research, writing and 
editorial skills. The applicant should be well versed with computer applications for online editorial procedures and processes. 
In case of nomination, a consent letter from the proposed nominee should also be included.

The applications/nominations should be sent to:
Dr. J. K. Samaria, Hon. Secretary ICS, 
Plot No. 36-A, Kabirnagar Colony, Durgakund, Varanasi-221005, India.
E-mail: jks@sify.com, jks@satyam.net.in, Tel: 0542-2310333, Fax: 0542-2310333
Mobile: 9336911295
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